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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 11:24 AM
To: 'King, Nadine'; Xinggang Tong
Cc: Nancy Humphrey; Ling Wang
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO68

Nadine, 
I do not believe CVS needs to be involved in this meeting as the City of Emeryville has very recently forwarded 
information to clarify the former location of the Fire Station and it does not appear that CVS has owned the 
parcel.  Apparently, it was my error to include CVS and you in the letter for this particular parcel.  I will need to 
extend an initiation to the “new” owner and probably should delay the meeting for that to occur. 
 
However, please be aware that there is a larger assemblage of parcels for a former development that 
eventually didn’t occur (known as Emery Village Center, with case number RO0002615) that will eventually 
require CVS / your participation.  This assemblage of parcels included the former Fire Station parcel.  At this 
time I would like to limit the meeting to the one specific parcel associated with the former Fire Station. 
Regardless, thanks for your email and willingness to participate. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: King, Nadine [mailto:Nadine.King@CVSHealth.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 9:12 AM 
To: Xinggang Tong; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Nancy Humphrey; Ling Wang 
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO68 
Importance: High 
 
FYI ‐ Previously we had CB&I working on this for us. However, we are in the middle of changing consultants. Once I firm 
up a consultant, they will participate in the meeting. Please continue to send communication directly to me until I let 
you know otherwise. 
 
Thanks 
Nadine 
 
Nadine King | CVS Health | Senior Environmental Real Estate Specialist | tel: 401‐770‐8328 | fax: 401‐262‐4061 | One CVS Drive 
(Mail Code: 2340), Woonsocket, RI 02895 | E‐MAIL: nadine.king@cvshealth.com 
 
 

 
Engage with us: Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the use of the 

designated recipients named  above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error 

and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 

please notify the sender immediately by email or telephone and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments. Thank You. 

 

From: Xinggang Tong [mailto:xtong.otg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 6:25 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Nancy Humphrey; King, Nadine; Ling Wang 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO68 
 
Hello Mark, 
 
We received your directive letter dated 5/13/15 for the City of Emeryville former fire station UST site, located 
at 4331 San Pablo Ave, Emeryville, CA (RO#68).  Nancy and I are available for a meeting with you at 
following time: 
 
June 24 (Wednesday) from 1:30 pm to 5:00 pm; 
June 26 (Friday), whole day available; 
July 9 (Thursday) from 1:30 pm to 5:00 pm; and 
July 10 (Friday), whole day available. 
 
Please let us know your choice for the meeting date and time.  I think it would be great if Nadine King could 
also join the meeting since the City's former fire station site is now part of the CVS parcel. 
 
Thanks, 
 
--  
Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE 
Project Manager 
OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc. 
7700 Edgewater Dr, Suite 260 
Oakland, CA 94621 
ph (510)465-8982 
 
 
 
 
On Thu, May 14, 2015 at 3:08 PM, Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote: 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000068 

  

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
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Sincerely, 

  

ACEH 

  

  

Mark Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502 

Direct: 510.567.6876 

Fax:    510.337.9335 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 

  

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

  

  

 
 
 
 


